
County Groundwater Monitoring Program 
Notice of Well Measurements 

April 2024
This April, the County will be measuring water levels in wells and 
updating consent forms with participating well owners. 

Thank you for your continued participation in this 
important program.
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Groundwater Levels

This Well Monitoring Program is 
one of the key programs 
implemented by the County to 
understand conditions and 
ensure that science-based 
decisions about the sustainability 
of groundwater resources within 
the region can be made. Your 
contribution to this program 
provides important hydrologic 
data to help assess the water 
resources of the County. 

For further information about this 
program, please contact Cathy 
Martin at (805) 781-5275.

Para ver esta postal en espanol, visite
https://www.slocounty.ca.gov/slocountywater
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